August 11, 2023

Mark Odell

Town Supervisor

Town of Windsor

124 Main Street
Windsor, New York 13865

Dear Mark,

The Town of Windsor Highway employees collectively would like to thank you and the Town Board for
your generosity on the recent pay increases to the Town Highway employees. We appreciate that all of
you support the work we do daily for the residents of the Town. It is good to know that we have people
in office that have our backs and is willing to fight for us and do what is right for the employees at the
Highway Department.

Again, on Behalf of the Highway Department Thank you.

Sincerely,




